
REF 9558/1 - Supporting information – Proposal particulars and history of property 

 

Proposal 

Due to health and age we are planning on remaining on the property in a smaller building and are 
proposing to build an ancillary building to accommodate us. Whilst we are requesting to clear 6 
banksia trees, we have several of these in the remaining bush area. We have avoided removing any 
jarrah trees, as we do not have many of these on the property. We will be continuing our planting 
programme with our Daughter and Son in law, both Horticulturists and who have been assisting us in 
our programme. 

 

History of Property 

When we acquired the property December 1999 it had previously been mostly cleared and 
revegetation was mostly re growth woolly bush. We were and are very conscious of preserving as 
many as practical of the remaining or regrowth native trees. Over time we have replaced the dead 
woolly bush with native trees and shrubs. This is still an ongoing project.  

We have no intention of having livestock on this property. (Our neighbouring properties have several 
horses in residence) 

 

Attached: 

Supporting information - Proposed clearing area along with other on-site activities - Aerial 
photograph of proposal, detailing trees to be cleared, position of building, and revegetation 
completed and planned.  

Supporting information – Photographs of proposed native vegetation to be removed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


